
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EAST MANCHESTER TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

APRIL 27, 2011 
 
A Board of Supervisors meeting was held at East Manchester Township to inspect the Township 
roads, determine the plan for street maintenance, and discuss regular business.  
 
Present: Chairman Steven H. Gross, Jr., Supervisor Barry E. Rudisill, Engineer Byron Trout, 
Secretary/Treasurer/Public Works Director Dave Gentzler 
 
The meeting began at the township building, Steven H. Gross, Jr. called the meeting to order at 
8am and Engineer Byron Trout drove the attendees around the Township streets. The streets 
were inspected; the Storm Water Project at Saginaw was reviewed. There was also discussion 
about applying for a grant for guide rail at Saginaw Park and improvements along Riverview Dr. 
 
Chairman Gross moved to direct Byron Trout to apply for the grants, Mr. Rudisill seconded. Vote 
was unanimous. 
  
A motion was made by Barry Rudisill to follow the plan submitted by the Public Works Director,  
Including improvements to Meetinghouse Rd, Jerusalem Rd, various seal coats, and micro 
surfacing. There was a second by Chairman Gross. Vote was unanimous.  
 
Administrative Secretary Judy Deveney will be off for medical reasons, Mr. Rudisill moved to 
hire temporary help, Chairman Gross seconded, voted unanimous. 
 
Chairman Gross moved to adjourn at 10:50am, Mr. Rudisill seconded. The meeting was 
adjourned.  
 
The Board then met in executive session to discuss personnel matters.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
Dave Gentzler, Secretary 
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